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PUBLIC
SERVICE
INDIANA November 27, 1978

James Coughlin
Wce President -

Nuclear

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road Docket Nos.: STN 50-546
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 STN 50-547

Marble Hill Nuclear Generating Station
Units 1 & 2

IE Bulletin No. 78-12

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is to confirm that we have received IE Bulletin No. 78-12A and will
consider it and Bulletin No. 78-12 together. We understand that a re-
sponse will be required 120 days following November 24, 1978.
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforctment
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555
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1000 East Main Street, Plainfield, Indiana 46168 317 . 839 .9611
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